	HARYANA STAFF SELECTION COMMISSION

 BAYS NO. 67-70, SEC-2, PANCHKULA-134151

(Website: www.hssc.gov.in)


NOTICE

(Postponement of Interview)



In reference to Commission’s Interview Notice dated 19th June 2015 which published on 20th June 2015 & 21st June 2015 in Punjab Kesri, Hari Bhoomi, Dainik Jagran, The Tribune & Hindustan Times.  It is notified for the information of the candidates that in view of Hon’ble Punjab & Haryana High Court, Chandigarh order passed in COCP NO. 1586 of 2015 on 14th July 2015, the interview fixed for 15th July 2015 for the post of Accounts Assistant, Haryana Warehousing Corporation against Advt. No. 3/2008, Cat. No. 61 is hereby postponed till further orders. 



Inconvenience is regretted.  
Dated Panchkula





             Secretary



14th July 2015

  

             Haryana Staff Selection Commission

                                






  Panchkula

